
H. Pearce holds coat drive Nov. 16th and 17th
November 26, 2007 - Connecticut

According to H. Pearce Company president and CEO, Barbara Pearce, the Madison office will be
sponsoring its 18th Annual Coat Drive on Friday, November 16th  and Saturday, November 17th. 
Please assist us in helping neighbors in need by donating clean coats and jackets in good condition.

Please drop off all donations at the Madison office of H. Pearce Company Realtors, Friday and
Saturday from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. at 588 Boston Post Rd. or contact manager, Nancy Purves at
245-3133 ext. 223 for more information.

This was an extremely successful coat drive in past years, and we hope to have an even better year
this time!
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